From: 	Craig Upright, 2023–2024 WSU All-University Policy Committee chair
To: 	Provost Julie Furst-Bowe
Re: 	Policy and Procedure 3-29 “Syllabus” stakeholder feedback
Date: 	September 17, 2024

The WSU Cabinet submitted your policy and procedure documents to all of the relevant campus stakeholders on January 29, 2024, giving them at least 45 academic calendar days to respond. The WSU All-University Policy Committee received the following feedback from the relevant stakeholders. The original authors of the policy and procedure documents should now 
1. Update or revise those documents as they see fit to incorporate any of this feedback into the final versions, 
2. Update this document to indicate what (if any) changes were made to the final versions in response to these suggestions.
3. Contact Kelsey Breer and the UPC chair to let them know you are done.
This file (along with each policy and procedure document) has “tracked changes” turned on, so simply annotate it as necessary.
FA Feedback:
This feedback is coming from the WSU-FA Academic Affairs and Curriculum Committee.

The committee questions the need for this policy, given that it is merely a verbatim subset of Minnesota State policy.
